Board Report 8-15 2007 School Reunion: Submitted by Anne Mackie

The School Reunion Picnic is scheduled for Sat. Sept. 22, 3:00 to 6:00 p.m. at Franklin Park in conjunction with the annual neighborhood picnic. The advertising poster and flyers are ready to be printed; distribution will begin the week of August 20 to city and county senior centers, retirement facilities, and other community locations. People are needed to help with this effort.

A press release will be issued the week of August 27, with a second to be issued Sept. 10. Details of the picnic event itself are being listed out and volunteers will be recruited at the general meeting August 15. A time for the picnic committee to meet will be set up this week.